

A message from your Chair,

Hi Everyone, thank you for taking the time to read our Parent Council letter. We are very excited for our upcoming school year. My name is Jennifer and I am your new Chair. I have two children, a boy and a girl that attend this great school, and have nothing but great respect for the staff and level of commitment that they have for our children. I own my own renovation business which allows me to set my own hours and be involved as much as I can ...living the typical busy hustle and bustle young family lifestyle. I have been involved with the council for two years and I feel like it keeps me in the loop and offers me a place where I can make a difference in my kids learning environment.

Please know that there is always an open invitation to join in on our meetings. You choose the level of participation that you are comfortable with. Our next parent council meeting with be held at 6:30 PM on September 27, 2018 in the Library. Come for tea, snacks and an opportunity to meet some great people.

I believe it truly takes a village to have a school that is spirited and full of life! We can not rely solely on our Principal and staff to make it work. We have had a number of parents that volunteer and give their time to the school and we look forward to you supporting our school again. And please...new faces welcome!

Our new member positions are as follows:

Natalie Sanderson - Co-Chair Lindsay Tomalik - Treasurer Brandi Pacholik - Secretary

Tracy Scoggins - Hot Lunch Coordinator - tscoggins77@gmail.com (Please send her an email if you can spare some time to volunteer)

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out anytime via email.

I look forward to meeting you, Jennifer Brownlee

b4after@shaw.ca